

נערך על ידי מטיק מרכזי למידה



## אנגלית. חורף תשע"ו, מס' 16102,016, גרסה ב

الأسئلة 7-12 التي تليها.

קרא את הקטע שלפניך, וענה על השאלות 12-7 וقرأ القطعة التي أمامك، وأجب عن

-5-

Read the article below and then answer questions 7-12.

## A SURPRISING HOTEL

Last summer, guests at a new hotel in Japan had a big surprise. They discovered that their hotel was very different from other hotels.

The name of the hotel is the Henn-na Hotel, which means "strange hotel". In this hotel, robots, not people, do a lot of the work. They meet you at the door, carry your suitcases and make you a cup of coffee. They even smile at you.

These robots look like young Japanese women. They speak four languages -Japanese, Chinese, Korean and English. They are very polite and helpful. For example, they can tell you about interesting places to visit and good restaurants to eat at.

The hotel owner says that using robots saves money for the hotel. The hotel doesn't need to pay them. They don't need to rest or eat and they never complain. Guests also like robots because they don't have to give them tips.

"Today, ten robots 'work' in the hotel together with ten real people," says the owner. "In the future, I believe robots will do almost all of the work. This will make it the most efficient hotel in the world. If this hotel is successful, we may open another one in 2017."

/המשך בעמוד 6/

מחפשים מורה פרטי לאנגלית? מוזמנים לפנות אלינו בטלפון 055-6658095 או באתר matic.co.il



## אנגלית, חורף תשע"ו, מס' 16102, 101, גרסה ב'

احب بالإنجليزية عن الأسئلة 7-12 حسب
القطعة. في الاستلة 7 وّ 8 وَ 9 و 12 ، ضع
دائرة حول رقم الإجابة الصحيحة.
في الأسئلة الباقية، أجب حسب التعليمات.
(38 درجة)

ענה ב<u>אנגלית</u> על השאלות 12-7 על פי הקטע. בשאלות 7, 8, 9, ר12, הקף במעגל את המספר של התשובה הנכונה. בשאר השאלות ענה לפי ההוראות. (38 נקודות)

-6-

Answer questions 7-12 in <u>English</u> according to the article. In questions 7,8,9, and 12 circle the number of the correct answer. In the other questions, follow the instructions.

- 7. What do we learn about the hotel in lines 1-2?
  - i) Who the guests are.
  - ii) Where the hotel is.
  - iii) How big the hotel is.

(5 points)

- 8. What surprise was waiting for the guests at the hotel? (lines 1-5)
  - i) Robots did a lot of the work.
  - ii) The owner met them at the door.
  - iii) They had to carry their suitcases.

(5 points)

- 9. What do we learn about the robots from lines 3-9?
  - i) They look like people.

(lines 6-9)

- ii) They speak all languages.
- iii) They work harder than people.

(5 points)

What information can the robots give the guests? Give <u>ONE</u> thing.

ANSWER: .....

/המשר בעמוד 7/

(6 points)

מחפשים מורה פרטי לאנגלית? matic.co.il מוזמנים לפנות אלינו בטלפון 055-6658095 או באתר



יסה ב	401, د	- 7 - אנגלית, חורף תשע"ו, מס' 016102.
11.	a.	How does the hotel owner save money by using robots? (lines 10-12)
		ANSWER:
	b.	How do the guests save money by using robots? (lines 10-12)
		ANSWER:
		(6×2=12 points)
12.	In thi i) ii) iii)	more people will work there the hotel will have more guests robots will do most of the work
		(5 points)

/המשך בעמוד 8/



נערך על ידי מטיק מרכזי למידה



7.	Wh	at do we learn about the hotel in lines 1-2?	
	i)	Who the guests are.	
	(ii)	Where the hotel is.	
	iii)	How big the hotel is.	
			(5 points)
8.	Wh	at surprise was waiting for the guests at the hotel? (lines 1-5)	
	(i)	Robots did a lot of the work.	
	îi)	The owner met them at the door.	
	iii)	They had to carry their suitcases.	
			(5 points)
9.	Wh	at do we learn about the robots from lines 3-9?	
	(i)	They look like people.	
	ii)	They speak all languages.	
	iii)	They work harder than people.	
			(5 points)
10.	Wh	at information can the robots give the guests? Give ONE thin	g.
	(line	es 6-9)	
	ANS	SWER. They can tell you about good restaurants to eat at.	erierieranie ekonorius "
	244224		
			(6 points)
11.	a.	How does the hotel owner save money by using robots? (lin	
		ANSWER: The hotel saves money because it doesn't need to	pay the robots.
	b.	How do the guests save money by using robots? (lines 10-1	2)
		ANSWER: The guests save money because they don't have	to tip the robots.
		(6x2=	12 points)
12.	411	future, the hotel will be more efficient because (-). (lines 13	3-16)
		more people will work there	
	-	the hotel will have more guests	
	(iii)	robots will do most of the work	(5 moints)
		מטטוווט מוכב טכנוו לוגניקוטנ	(5 points)

מחפשים מורה פרטי לאנגלית? matic.co.il מוזמנים לפנות אלינו בטלפון 055-6658095 או